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Single Action Holster Proficiency 
 

All SSAA members who wish to compete in a SSAA Single Action competition are required to provide proof 
of their Single Action Holster Proficiency. 

Each competitor is responsible to ensure they have the relevant holster qualification for Single Action 
Shooting approved by their club or state, or a recognised international qualification. 

A competitor may be asked to provide written evidence of holster proficiency before being allowed to 
compete in a Single Action match using a holster. 

It is the competitor’s responsibility to carry proof of their holster proficiency. 
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